
Applications to be considered with Chairman & clerk’s initial comment APPENDIX 6 
   

 
 

Ref Site Address  Proposal Ward Deadline for 
comments 

WA/2024/02460 
 
COMMITTEE 

LAND COORDINATES 
489444 132452 
HEDGEHOG LANE 

Outline application with 
all matters reserved 
except for access, for 
the phased 
development of site to 
provide 14 residential 
dwellings comprising up 
to 8 one/two bedroom 
dwellings for affordable 
accommodation and 6 
serviced plots for 
four/five bedroom 
detached self/custom 
build homes together 
with internal access 
road, amenity space 
and landscaping. 

Haslemere 
South 

7  February 
2025 
 
Following 
grant of 
extension of 
time 

WA/2025/00036 
 
COMMITTEE 

10 HALES FIELD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JU 

Erection of extensions 
and alterations to 
dwelling including 
provision of first and 
second floor balconies; 
raising of roof ridge 
height and installation 
of dormers to provide 
habitable 
accommodation in roof 
space; alterations to 
detached garage to 
provide habitable 
accommodation; 
demolition of existing 
conservatory. 

Haslemere 
South 

7 Feb 2025 
 
Following 
grant of 
extension of 
time  

WA/2025/00028 
 
COMMITTEE 

LAND AT 
SPRINGMERE 
HINDHEAD ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 3PL 

Erection of six dwellings 
and widening of 
existing vehicle access 
with associated works 
following demolition of 
existing dwelling. 

Haslemere 
West 

7 Feb 2025 
Following 
grant of 
extension of 
time 
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WA/2025/00118 
 
COMMITTEE  

LAND AT 76A WEY 
HILL 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1HN 

Erection of two semi-
detached dwellings 
with associated parking 
and amenity space 
following removal of 
existing cold stores. 

Haslemere 
West 

17th Feb 2025 

WA/2025/00081 
 
No response 

CALLUNA 
WHITMORE VALE 
ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6JA 

Certificate of 
Lawfulness under 
Section 192 for erection 
of a single storey rear 
extension. 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

10th Feb 2025 

NMA/2025/00075 
 
No objection 

45 WEYCOMBE RD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1EQ 

Amendment to 
WA/2023/01791 - 
Removal of side door & 
using a flat roof over 
rear single storey 
extension instead of the 
crown flat roof 
approved. Client 
preference 

Haslemere 
North 

10th Feb 2025 

WA/2025/00149 
 
No response 

THE LODGE 
HIGHERCOMBE 
ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LH 

Certificate of 
Lawfulness under 
Section 192 for erection 
of a detached 
garage/store. 

Haslemere 
South 

17th Feb 2025 

TM/2025/00110 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

COPPA CLUB 
GEORGIAN HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO TREE 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
HIND2 

Haslemere 
South 

17th Feb 2025 

TM/2025/00109 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

WEALDEN VIEW 
8 HALES FIELD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JU 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO TREES 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
12/00 

Haslemere 
South 

17th Feb 2025 

WA/2025/00104 
 
No objection 
subject to listed 
building officer 
approval 

OAK HALL  
WISPERS LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1AB 

Listed building consent 
for installation of 
replacement windows. 

Haslemere 
North 

17th Feb 2025 

WA/2025/00129 
 
Awaiting 
comment 

WOODLAND VIEW 
9 CRITCHMERE HILL 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1LS 

Erection of a single 
storey extension and 
alterations including 
installation of a flue 
and PV panels; erection 
of a detached 
outbuilding with 
installation of PV 
panels; associated 
fencing and landscaping 

Haslemere 
West 

17th Feb 2025 
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and demolition of 
existing extension and 
detached garage. 

TM/2025/00116 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

4 ROEDEER COPSE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1RF 

APPLICATION FOR 
REMOVAL OF TREES 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
22/99 

Haslemere 
West 

17th Feb 2025 

TM/2025/00145 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

FINDINGS 
TOWER ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6ST 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO TREES 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
14/18 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

17th Feb 2025 

WA/2025/00127 
Awaiting 
comment 

5 WILLIAN PLACE 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6QZ 

Erection of extensions 
and alterations 
following demolition of 
shed. 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

17th Feb 2025 

TM/2025/00107 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

21 THE MOORINGS 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6SD 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO TREE 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
29/06 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

17th Feb 2025 

 


